CONTRACTOR WRITTEN NOTICE TO RECEIVING FACILITY OF SCRAP STEEL BEING
DISPOSED OF FROM A PROJECT

PROJECT NUMBER:

CONTRACTOR:

HAZARDOUS MATERIAL INFORMATION:

Notification is being made in accordance with the federal Hazard Communication
Standard, commonly referred to as “Right-to-Know” legislation.

A scrape sample was taken from an area of this bridge to get an indication of the level of
total/TCLP chromium and total/TCLP lead. Analysis of total/TCLP lead on this sample was
parts per million (ppm). Analysis of total/TCLP chromium on this sample was
ppm. These analyses show the existence of these two toxic constituents.
Levels indicated by these tests could create conditions above regulatory limits for health
and safety requirements. No other constituents were analyzed.

RECEIVING FACILITY

Receipt of this notification is acknowledged:

Signature

Printed Name

Date

01/03/11 Appendix 11-27



